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A Holiday Letter 
 

As you read this holiday letter, I hope it finds you caught up in the "spirit of the season" 

and imbued with merriment and joy. Hard to believe that we together crossed five years 

working in a team. I pen this letter to express gratitude to you for being a part of the Streetgains 

family. Because our lives move at neck-breaking paces these days. 2015 to 2021 has been a 

fun season at Streetgains, with good organic growth and many firsts.  

 

Our mission continues, helping busy Investors and Traders making life-changing 

financial stability. These five years were tough at the beginning and pleasant during the 

progress. Streetgains was named as one of the top 10 Research firms in the country. The 

achievements at the company as a team is commendable. The year 2020 was the toughest 

among, worked under COVID-19 with all the available facilities at your respective homes. I 

sincerely thank you and your entire family and friends who supported you in all means of your 

profession.  

 

As a human being, like all of us, I understand the importance of your health, family, 

and friends, emotional attachments that you have with them. By recognizing the efforts and 

struggle that all you went through, I decided to declare a complete Holiday between 1st March 

2021 to 5th March 2021.  

 

I hope all of you will have a great time with your loved family and friends and enjoy your time 

to the fullest.  

 

 

Note to Investors 
 

Dear Investors, Brothers and Sisters,  

 

Its been five progressive years for Streetgains, mainly established to support Indian 

retail traders in their day-to-day research in stock markets. We, as a team, have put a lot of 

effort into coming up with good research strategies; many times worked and sometimes didn't.  

 

I take this moment to thank each of you for trusting our research and staying as Loyal 

Customers. Since I have declared a Holiday between 1st March 2021 to 5th March 2021 at 

the company, it's my pleasure to inform you about the same. We will be resuming our services 

from 8th March 2021 as usual. You should not be worried during this Holiday period as the 

services don't have any timeline to expire. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in this regard.  

 

With Love, 

 

 
Santhosh Kumar V 

Founder & Research Analyst 
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